
 

To:  Vail Town Council 
 
From:  Department of Public Works 
 
Date:  September 6, 2016 
 
Subject: TRC Generator Construction Contract 
 

I. BACKGROUND 
 
A new generator for the Vail transportation center was budgeted in 2015.  Funds were re-
appropriated by the town council in early 2016 for the replacement of the existing generator.  
The project was put out to bid in July and bids were opened on August 11. 
 
The Town received three bids for the work: 
CE & Power Systems $ 159,480.00 
R & A Enterprises  $ 184,461.00 
Tri Phase Electric  $ 198,990.00 
 
The CE & Power Systems bid falls within the existing budget for this project. 

II. ACTION REQUESTED BY COUNCIL 
 
Staff is requesting that the Town Council direct the Town Manager to enter into a 
Construction Contract with CE & Power Systems in the amount of $159,480.00. 
 

III. STAFF RECOMMENDATION 
 
Staff recommends approval of the Construction Contract.  With approval, work will begin the 
around the first week of November with anticipated completion by November 11.   


